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To:   City Council Members 

From: Council President Nick Mosby 

Re: Education, Workforce, and Youth Committee Meeting – April 29th, 2021 

Date:          April 28, 2021 

 

 

 

Honorable Members of the City Council, 

 

Pursuant to my authority under City Council Rule 10-4 to waive the requirement that 

public bill hearings be announced at a meeting of the Council, I write to inform you that the 

Education, Workforce, and Youth Committee will meet virtually on April 29, 2021 at 5:00 

PM to hear LO21-0007 – Baltimore City Children and Youth Fund. The committee had 

previously been scheduled to hear this matter at 10:00 AM. 

 

Information for the virtual hearing will be published at https://baltimore.legistar.com/ 

Calendar.aspx and distributed by Office of Council Services staff. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Nick J. Mosby, President 

 

 

Cc:  Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary 

 Office of Council Services Staff 

 Mayor’s Office of Government Relations 

 

 


